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Memorandum 
 
TO:  Leonard Hiebert, Director of Electoral Area D 
FROM:  Jack Peckham, South Peace Land Use Planner 
DATE:  March 29, 2021 
RE:  Non-Farm Use in the ALR, PRRD File No. 21-003 ALR NFU  
 
Pursuant to the following resolution: 

RD/15/04/26 (23) 
That a two-week period be added to the development application review process to 
allow time for the appropriate Electoral Area Director to review applications prior to 
them going to the Regional Board for consideration. 

 
The application and report are provided for your review.  
 
Please find attached a copy of the ALR non-farm use application concerning the Ministry of Forests, 
Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development. 
 
COMMENTS 
Response requested by April 12, 2021      No comment 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

__________________________           _____________  
 Director                                     Date 

 

 
 

Hello Jack,
As this is crown land and they don't need input from us, but I am happy for the opportunity to do so. They will have to use HWY 52 to
truck the sand to where ever it needs to go. What will they be doing to communicate this to the local residents that will be
impacted by the increase in truck traffic?
Will they be using old forestry roads or have to build new ones?

Leonard Hiebert                                              March 31, 2021


